
 

Week starting October 22, 2023 
 
Dear Linden Families, 

Next week is another week where positive student outcomes are visible through student 
engagement and school personnel meeting students where they are academically, mentally, and 
socially. Wear pink this Friday, October 27th, as we kick off our first unified district-wide awareness 
for Breast Cancer Awareness month.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Take care, 
Atiya Y. Perkins 
Superintendent of Schools 


